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For Immediate Release 

 
AgPAC of the Arizona Farm Bureau is proud to endorse Martha McSally for Arizona’s 
U.S. Senator.  
 
“As Arizona Agriculture’s Political Action Committee, AgPAC of the Arizona Farm 
Bureau is committed to promoting and supporting candidates who serve the needs 
the Arizona’s farmers and ranchers,” said AgPAC Chairwoman Sherry Saylor. 
“Senator McSally has proven instrumental in advocating for policies that benefit 
farm and ranch country. She was a key player in the passage of the Lower Colorado 
Drought Contingency Plan, which allowed the three lower basin states to finalize an 
agreement on sharing the responsibilities of shortage along the Colorado River. 
She’s been a significant proponent for needed water infrastructure to help Central 
Arizona farmers remain productive in the face of drought. She is also a tireless 
advocate for free trade and played a key role in the passage of the USMCA. She’s the 
right candidate for Arizona agriculture, and we are proud to endorse her continued 
service in the US Senate.” 
 

### 
 

AgPAC was established to provide individuals interested in the future of the agricultural 
industry a way to contribute to the support of worthy candidates for Arizona’s Federal, State, 
and Local offices. AgPAC raises funds to support the candidates of any party affiliation who are 
committed to working for the best interests of Arizona agriculture. For more information, visit 
www.azfb.org/AgPAC.  

 

http://www.azfb.org/AgPAC

